
Is This You?

The North Atlantic States Carpenters Training Fund and 
the Sisters in the Brotherhood are offering  a Pre-
Apprentice Program, which can lead to a five-level 
apprenticeship program with the  Carpenters  Union. A      
career in the union provides great wages, excellent 
benefits including a pension and annuity. This program is 
an ideal opportunity for women who have never 
considered carpentry as an accessible career option.

The Pre-Apprentice Program allows for a trial period to 
find out if carpentry fits your career path.

Women . . . need A CAreer? 
Jobs Don’t Have a GenDer

• Searching for a career?
• Enjoy working with your hands and seeing the results?
• Looking for excellent pay and learning new skills?

• Must be 18 years of age or older.
• High school graduate or equivalent recognized by local school authorities.

Please bring a copy of your high school transcript, GED and/or college transcripts with you.
• Physically able to perform work (heavy lifting, heights, weather elements).
• Reliable transportation to and from jobsites and training.
• Willing to take and pass a drug test prior to acceptance.
• If applicant is a veteran, a copy of DD-214 is required.
• This program only applies to women in NYS, excluding residents in 5

boroughs of NYC.

Qualifications for Pre-Apprentice Program

Equal Opportunity Employer/Program/Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.

Veterans . . .
Please Join Us!

For more information about the North Atlantic States Regional Council of Carpenters please visit www.nasrcc.org

     ONE VIRTUAL INFORMATION SESSION REQUIRED
     Follow steps below to apply

1. To register for June session, please visit www.nasctf.org

2. Go to the box "Click Here for the Women's Pre-Apprentice Registration"
      (registration closes one week prior to session)

            

3. A Zoom link will then be sent to you for the virtual meeting

For more information please contact Nicole Grodner at Ngrodner@nasrcc.org 631-620-1217 or Melissa Clark 
mclark@nasclmp.org 732-215-5341




